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30 August 2021 

Mr Greg Ingham 
General Manager 
Glamorgan Spring Bay Council 
PO Box 6 
TRIUBUNNA   TAS   7190 

By email: admin@freycinet.tas.gov.au 
cc mick.purves@freycinet.tas.gov.au 

Dear Mr Ingham 

Glamorgan Spring Bay draft Local Provisions Schedule – substantially modified part 

Hearings are to be held on the representations made in relation to the substantially modified part of 
the Glamorgan Spring Bay draft Local Provisions Schedule (draft LPS) and the recommendations in the 
planning authority’s report under section 35F of the Land Use Planning and Approvals Act 1993 (the 
section 35F report).   

The hearing has been scheduled for Wednesday, 15 September 2021, commencing at 10am at the 
Commission Office, Level 3, 144 Macquarie Street, Hobart. 

If you require further information, please contact Timothy Robins, Planning Adviser, on 6165 6825. 

Yours sincerely 

John Ramsay 
Delegate (Chair) 
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